
Grants for  
Transport Projects

Are you a business, parish 
council, voluntary group, 

partnership or other not-for-
profit organisation? 

Are you working on a project 
to encourage people to 

travel sustainably to and 
around the South Downs 

National Park?



As part of the South Downs National Park’s Local Sustainable 
Transport Fund project, small grants of between £250 and £15,000, 
covering up to 75 percent of a project’s cost, are being offered through 
the Sustainable Transport Solutions Fund (STSF). These grants are to help 
residents and visitors discover another way to travel to and around the 
National Park.

To be eligible, projects must demonstrate an effective plan that 
encourages long-term changes in the way people travel. Plans must also 
demonstrate how projects will become financially independent in the 
longer term. 

This is an exciting opportunity for communities to take up the challenge 
and develop their own projects which inspire and promote the use of 
buses, trains, walking and cycling by both visitors and the people who live 
here.

Examples projects include:

• cycle parking and cycle-friendly street furniture;

• small scale improvements to access for cyclists and walkers of all 
abilities;

• guided walking and cycling experiences, self guided walks and 
cycle routes maps;

• initiatives that provide access to a bicycle;

• update of leaflets/maps for visitor attractions;

• charging points for electric vehicles.

To find out more, visit www.southdowns.gov.uk/transportfund 


